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   Corey Larsen 

Registration  

Deadline  

May 19th 

July 9 - 13, 2023 

High school students, grades 9-11 

Camp Comeca, Cozad, Neb 

 

If you are interested in applying for 

this all-expense paid camp, complete 

the application form and return it to 

your local electric system. 

 

Load Management 

     Signups for Load Management are complete. We have approximately 360 accounts on board for the 

2023 irrigation season. Load Management participants will be receiving a letter outlining what groups each 

account will be assigned to. We have started the process of programing the load control switches with the 

assigned group for each account. We will also be installing switches on accounts that do not currently have 

one. If irrigators are at or around center pivots, please take the time to inspect your equipment as well as 

the load control switch. Please call Tim at the office at 762-1311 with any questions. 
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     Abigail Bright 

   Faith  

Get your house ready for spring  
 

It won’t be too long until you can open the windows and start enjoying fresh air and warm 
weather. Is your house ready? Here are five items to add to your springtime to-do list that 
might help your home feel more comfortable and cared for before it gets hot:  
 
1. Call a qualified service technician to inspect and maintain your air conditioning system. 
Paying $100 or so now could prevent a huge expense this summer if your system breaks 
down on a hot day and you have to have it repaired or replaced in a hurry. Maintenance goes 
a long way toward preventing emergencies and can prolong the life of your equipment.  
2. While you’re outdoors planting and pruning, trim all of the bushes and pull all of the 
weeds near your air conditioner’s outside condenser unit. Remove any fallen tree limbs that 
landed on it, brush off leaves that have collected on or around it, and pick up trash that found 
its way there as it sat unused all winter. Anything that touches the unit and prevents air from 
circulating around it will make it perform inefficiently.  
3. While you’ve got your shovel and spade out, consider planting some shade trees on the 
sunny side of your house. As they grow, they will filter the sunrays that can beat so fiercely 
on your windows in the summer and make your air conditioner work harder.  
4. Speaking of windows, if your house still has single-pane versions, this is a good time to 
replace them with double-pane models. Single-pane windows are energy inefficient and can 
drive your air conditioning bills through the roof. You could save several hundred dollars on 
cooling and heating bills every year if you replace your drafty, old windows.  
5. Clean your windows, inside and out. Newer models are simple to clean because you can 
tilt them toward the inside of the house so you can reach both sides. Clean windows let more 
sunlight into your house, which means you won’t have to turn on as many lights. 



PREMA is an equal opportunity provider and employer 

 

 

 

PREMA 
251 BRAYTON ROAD 

P.O. BOX 677  

ALLIANCE, NE   69301-0677                         

MANAGEMENT  

Zac Bryant—General Manager 

Boone Manion—Operations Manager 

Dale Knapp—Staking Engineer 

 

         BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

Dale Berndt — Lakeside 

Michael Collins — Alliance 

Wayne Crawford — Alliance 

Marty Larsen — Whitman 

Bryan Monahan — Hyannis 

RD Sutphen — Lakeside 

Phil Zochol — Alliance 

(308) 762-1311 or 800-585-4837 

FAX—(308) 762-5750 

www.prema.coop 
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Statement of Non-Discrimination 

 

          Panhandle Rural Electric Membership Association (PREMA) is the recipient of Federal financial assistance 

from the Rural Utilities Service (RUS), an agency of the U. S. Department of Agriculture. In accordance with Federal 

civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its  

Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited 

from  discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, gender identity (including gender expression), 

sexual orientation, disability, age, marital status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance pro-

gram, political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or activity conducted or 

funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs). Remedies and complaint filing deadlines vary by program or 

incident. 

     Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g., Braille, 

large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.) should contact the responsible Agency or USDA's TARGET 

Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TTY) or contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. 

Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English. 

     To file a program discrimination complaint, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, AD-

3027, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html and at any USDA office or write a letter 

addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form.  To request a copy of the 

complaint form, call (866) 632-9992.  Submit your completed form or letter to USDA by: 

  (1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture 

    Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights 

    1400 Independence Avenue, SW 

    Washington, D.C.  20250-9410 

  (2) fax: (202) 690-7442; or 

  (3) email: program.intake@usda.gov 

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html
mailto:program.intake@usda.gov

